




Dear Larry Collins. 
 
I’m writing this letter to express my support of your idea of a “Community Fishing 
Association” in San Francisco. I’m the owner of Fish. Restaurant in Sausalito and also 
the Owner of Two X Sea seafood’s. A truly sustainable seafood wholesale company. 
I’m also owner and skipper of two commercial fishing boats here in the bay area. 
The current state of our oceans and the hardships commercial fisherman have faced 
is a very sad and complicated story. We are a dying breed. But there are still many of 
us who are out there doing the right thing. Using sustainable gear and fishing 
healthy stocks of local seasonal fish. For me to survive I need transparent and 
traceable seafood that leaves all the blue washing out. The CFA would be just that. 
We would have a place to sell our catch and also for the Bay Area restaurants and 
citizens to have a place to buy local sustainable seafood from the men and women 
that have dedicated there live to the oceans. I support you in every way. And please 
don’t hesitate to ask for help, we are here for each other. I would love to be part of 
the CFA in anyway that would help this project become a reality. We as fisherman 
are just hanging on; I think this is the way of the future. I applaud your efforts. 
Best, 
Kenny Belov 
415-307-7649 
http://331fish.com/ 
http://focb.org/ 

http://331fish.com/�
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MARK LENO
ASSEIUBLYI ' /AN THIRTEENTH DISTRICT

February 9,2007

Mr. Douglas Bosco, Chair
California Coastal ConseruancY
1330 BroadwaY, 13th Fioor
Oak land,  CA 94612

re: San Francisco Fisherman's Wharf Sustainable Seafood Market. File No. 07-012-Q1

Dear Mr.  Bosco:

I write in support of the application submitted by Ecotrust, in partnership with the San Francisco Crab

Boat Owners Association (CaOn), requesting a grant funded by the California Coastal Conservancy
in order to conduct a feasibil i ty study regarding the creation of a local, sustainable seafood market at

Fisherman's Wharf in San Francisco and to complete a business plan of the proposed site.

Ecotrust  is  a consenrat ion and economic development organizat ion,  establ ished in 1991, that  works to

strengthen communities and the environment from Alaska to California and is committed to the notton

that every transaction should enrich people and place.

cBoA is the oldest commercial f isherman's association on the west coast, representing local

f ishermen since 1907. l ts membership includes the local  crab f leet  of  San Francisco, made up of

fami ly owned f ishing businesses operat ing smal l  to medium sized f ishing boats.

Ecotrust is working with fishermen from the CBOA on the development of a compelling business

concept: local f ish6rmen forming a co-operative to sell sustainable seafood to consumers, retailers

and restaurants.  Under th is plan, f ishermen would operate their  own buying stat ion,  wholesale and

retail space onsite at Fisherman's Wharf.

San Francisco has a long standing tradition of its seafood being harvested and delivered to

Fisherman's Wha;f by smaf and medlum sized, family-owned, local boats. Over the years, there has

been a decl ine in theie fami ly-owned and smal l  business boats due to the r is ing cost of  fuel  and labor

as welt as competit ion from out-of-state boats. California does not implement trap l imits on its

Dungeness crab boats as Washington and Oregon do. This,  combined with San Francisco's ear ly

s".in opening, creates a highly competit ive atmosphere leading to the decrease of local f leets'

The proposed venture stands to enhance San Francisco's reputation as a leader in conservation
innovation and food culture, f irmly rooted in a commitment to maintaining local economies' I

appreciate your attention to this matter. lf you have any questions, please feel free to call my office at

( 9 1 6 )  3 1 9 - 2 0 1 3 .
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Office of the Mayor
Ciry" & Counry of San Francisco

Gavin Newsom
Mayor

Douglas Bosco, Chair
State Coastal Conservancy
1330 Broadway, 13th Floor
Oakland,  CA94612

Dear Chairman Bosco,

It is with great pleasure and sincerity that I write to you in support of Ecotrust's proposal
to work with local fishermen on a new, innovative, and sustainable seafood business at
Fisherman's Wharf. The proposed plan is designed to stem the detrimental effects of
global economic forces and environmental pressures by setting up a newer and closer
retail location that will bring more business to local fishermen.

Working fisherman are an integral and historic component of San Francisco's
Fisherman's Wharf. In order to maintain its authenticity and draw as a tourist attraction,
as well as remain an economic engine for the Port, these fishermen must continue to
operate in their current location. Ecotrust's plan stands to significantly enhance the
economic vitality of the local fishermen, fisheries, and harbor facilities, while also
improving the livelihood of those who benefit from local fisheries. Those who will
benefit include San Francisco residents, tourists, and the fishermen themselves.

I commend the Conservancy for its recognition of the impofiance of urban working
waterfronts, and thank you for your existing support of the development of The Bay
Center on Pier 45. The Ecotrust project complements that project, as well as the work of
the Fisherman's Wharf Community Benefit District, which is working closely with the
Mayor's Office on improving the quality of life for workers in that area. I trust that you
will give this proposal sincere thought and favorable consideration.

R E C E [ V E S

Gavin Newsom

FEB I  4  2007

COASTAL C O I'J S C- i VA|.I C;
OAKI-AND, CALrF

1 Dr Carlton B Goodlett Place. Room 200, San Francrsco. Cali fornia 94102-46t1
gavin,new'som@sfgov.org . G$) 5i4-6111



NORTH PAC1F1C
F1SHER1ES TRUST

September 23,2010

San Francisco Community Fisheries Association
c/o Mr. Larry Collins
535 Ramsell Street
San Francisco CA 94132

Dear Mr. Collins -

I wanted to write to thank you for contacting North Pacific Fisheries Trust regarding
funding for the SF CFA program that you are pursuing. As you know, your goals are a
fantastic fit for our lending program, and we appreciate the effort you are putting into the
concept of bringing a cooperate style of fish-processing to the Bay Area. Our belief is
similar to yours - that without a strong local fishing fleet in place in San Francisco, a piece
of history and economic vitality is in danger of being lost.

As you know, we are now working to underwrite and review the potential of making and
operating Line of Credit available to your organization for the purpose of enabling
purchases in this upcoming crab season, as well as seasons for other local species. We will
be in touch as needed with additional questions for our analysis, and we look forward to
working with you to find an approach that "works" for all parties involved. In the
meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me directly with any comments or questions.

Best,

Qfo-
Jeff Batton
Loan Officer for NPFT

es-« J.~-t.
Ed Backus
Board Chair, NPFT



 
October 10, 2010 
 
San Francisco Community Fishing Association 
Larry Collins 
535 Ramsell 
San Francisco, CA  94132 
 
Larry: 
 
   As a member of the Ocean Protection Councilʼs Sustainable Seafood Advisory Board, 
the California Salmon Council and a long time San Francisco seafood wholesaler, I 
applaud your efforts to create a Community Fishing Association. As you well know, not 
that long ago San Francisco was home to a thriving fishing community that brought 
economic benefits to the Port of San Francisco, local businesses and restaurants, 
support industries and jobs. But in recent years we have seen the absolute devastation 
of our local family owned small boat fishing fleet 
 
   Large-scale fishing ventures now dominate US seafood production, yet due to the 
nature of industrialized fishing far fewer jobs are associated with our fisheries. Small 
scale fisherman and local fishing communities have been marginalized.  
 
   Both the Federal Magnuson Stevens Fisheries Act and the California Sustainable 
Seafood Initiative (AB 1217) (CSSI) identify the creation of community-based fishing 
associations (CFA) as one of the strongest tools to be used to ensure sustainably 
harvested seafood that ensures traceability, environmental management of the resource, 
high quality seafood and socio-economic benefits to the community. 
 
   As a member of the steering committee for CSSI I can assure you we are focused on 
providing economic and legislative support for sustainable fisheries specifically through 
the creation of CFAʼs. We feel this is the only way we are going to get a fair share of 
fishery quotas back into the hands small scale sustainable local boats.  
 
   As a San Francisco wholesaler I'm very excited about this venture. I can promise you 
financial support in the form of an interest free loan for start-up costs. I plan on buying as 
much local seafood as possible from the San Francisco CFA and would be honored to 
become a member of the board of directors. 

 
Paul Johnson 
Monterey Fish Market 



President, Board of Supervisors Citv and Countv of San Francisco

AARON PESKIN

4mrfra . .lF +F-j.ffi

Douglas Bosco, Chair
California Coastal Conservancy
1330 Broadway, 13'n Floor
Oakland, CA 94612

Dear Mr. Bosco:

I am writ ing to express my ful l  suppod and endorsement of the San Francisco
Crab Boat Owner's plans to develop a fish market co-operative to sell
sustainable seafood to consumers, retailers and restaurants, as well as my
support for Ecotrust's plans for a feasibility study of such a project, The fish
market project is an opportunity to create a modern venue for the area's historic
use and to support a local fishing industry that has been battered by increased
costs and competition. A fresh fish market would bring a local, sustainable food
source closer to San Franciscans, and bring San Franciscans closer to their
waterfront to learn more about the area's history. The benefits to the City's
residents, the industry, and the regional economy would be manifold.

I respectfully urge supporl for the staff recommendation authorizing funding for
the feasibi l i ty study at Fisherman's Wharf.

R H C g I V H D
FEB 2 6 ?t�07

COASTAL COI,JSEFVANCY
OAKLAND, CAtIF,

Sincerely,

ion Peskin

C L r v  H a l l  .  l
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